

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 | text. 07860 005 074 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Building Fund

Each year we ask for a voluntary donation of £20 per family towards the Salford Diocese Building Fund. Every year we benefit greatly from the scheme, often receiving more than we contribute and your donation assists greatly with building projects and IT purchases. I look forward to your support. Thank you.

Harvest Collection

Each year at this time we collect for a local charity, Cornerstone in Manchester. Up until half term we will be collecting toiletries and non-perishable food items; tins, coffee, tea etc which the newly elected School Council will deliver on our behalf. Throughout the year we support many charities, locally, nationally and internationally and I look forward to your support this year.

Smoking

As a Council site I would like to remind you that smoking is not permitted anywhere on the school grounds and within this we include electronic cigarettes and vaporisers. Thank you for your support.

Mr Twemlow

Our caretaker Mr Twemlow has decided to leave school. I am sure you will join me in sending our sincere thanks and best wishes to him in his future ventures. In the meantime we are recruiting for a new Site Manager, the details for which can be found on the Salford Diocese and My Council Jobs websites.

Thank you for your support in all we do.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





